
    

 

 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

BANCA MPS: DBRS HAS REVIEWED THE SUBORDINATED NOTES RATING 
 

 
 
Siena, 9 August 2021 – Banca Monte Paschi di Siena (“BMPS” or “the Bank”) announces 

that DBRS Ratings GmbH rating agency (“DBRS Morningstar”) has reviewed the BMPS’ 

Subordinated Notes rating to “CCC” from “B (low)”. The trend remains stable. 

The full version of the press release can be viewed on the rating agency’s website 

(www.dbrsmorningstar.com). 

This press release shall be available on www.gruppomps.it 
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Banca Monte dei Paschi di Siena 
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+39 0577296634      +39 0577299350 
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